VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES (Rough Draft)

DECEMBER 4, 2007

The regular meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center. Members present were: Mrs. Rachel Webb, Mrs. Elizabeth Atcher, Mrs. Kim Wood, Mrs. Lora Schell and Mr. Lonnie Dennis. Mrs. Terisa Johnson and Mr. Darryl Murray were absent. Mrs. Carlena Sheeran, Director of the Early Childhood Program, was a visitor. Mrs. Cathy Bruce was the recording secretary. 

 Mrs. Atcher made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.018) 
Mrs. Webb made a motion to approve the regular meeting Minutes from the October 2, 2007 meeting. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.19) 

REPORTS
CSIP Review – Mr. Dennis reported that the CSIP Committee met and there will be a series of changes to our CSIP. Title I was added to the CSIP because we did not meet our Annual Yearly Progress (AYP) in Reading. After discussing the changes, Mrs. Webb made a motion to approve the CSIP as read. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.20). After approving the updated CSIP, Mr. Dennis reported that the CSIP Committee will meet soon to condense the CSIP.

Faculty/Staff Hirings – Mr. Dennis reported that Mrs. Nicole Coleman, Mrs. Lynne Krivitsky, and Mrs. Darlene Steigleman were hired as ESS Assistants. We received a day time waiver so they can help students during the day. 

September and October Budgets – The council reviewed the budgets for September and October. Mrs. Atcher made a motion to approve the two budgets. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried (08.21)
Accident Report –The SBDM Council reviewed the accident reports. No action is necessary.

Committee Reports – There were no Committee Reports to review.
OTHER INFORMATION

SACS Accreditations – Mr. Dennis reported that our school will have a SACS visit the second or third week of March, 2008. We have to be accredited every 5 years and meet the 10 standards set by SACS.
MEETING DATE AND TIME

The next SBDM Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 15, 2008 at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center. 
AGENDA ITEMS
Some of the agenda items for the January SBDM Council meeting will be CSIP information, the Committee Reports, Accident Report, and the December Budget. 

ADJOURN

Mrs. Webb made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:40 p.m. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.22)

